
 

                                                                                                              

 

5th January 2023 

Dear families 

Thank you for your support and sharing your views on homework as a result of this we have changed the way we 
are offering homework.   

We have now produced a bingo sheet which has a set of activities for children to complete at their own pace and 
whenever it fits with family life across a half term. These activities are across the curriculum and cover a range of 
subjects not just maths and literacy.  They will be given a folder with paper etc included but some tasks may require 
a photograph or video uploading to classcharts and staff to log on the homework calendar when work is received. 

Children who complete their tasks will receive a certificate in good work as long as they have read, completed 
their spellings and times table practice at least 3 times a week.  If for some children cannot do 3 times in one week 
they can make it up to average out over the course of the half term. 

Reading is the key to success and we are relaunching our library with our reading rockets competition. Over the 
course of the week children should read at least 3 times and when they have reached 30 reads we will have a 
reading rockets celebration for all those children.   

If children struggle to read at home to support them we are offering a reading club in school 3 times a week.  At 
lunchtime Mrs Bunyard will be in the library and will hear children read and sign their records. 

We hope that this will enable all children to participate in the challenge and achieve the 30 reads. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs E McCullagh 

Headteacher 
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